
 
   Public Works Department 

    2729 Prospect Park Drive Tel: (916) 851-8710 

    Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 Fax: (916) 851-8787  

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT  

A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION  

DOUGLAS ROAD/GRANT LINE ROAD  

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

MARCH 30, 2015 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Rancho Cordova, as lead agency, has prepared a 

Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for the below referenced project. The Draft MND 

analyzes the potential environmental effects associated with the proposed project in 

accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). In accordance with Section 

15072 of the CEQA Guidelines, the City of Rancho Cordova has prepared this Notice of Intent 

(NOI) to provide interested parties with notice of the availability of the Draft MND and solicit 

comments and concerns regarding the environmental issues associated with the proposed 

project. 

LEAD AGENCY: City of Rancho Cordova 

2729 Prospect Park Drive 

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

 

CONTACT PERSON: Kelly Jackson, Project Manager (916) 517-4404 

 kjackson@pmcworld.com 

 

PROJECT TITLE: Douglas Road and Grant Line Road Intersection Improvements Project 

 

PROJECT LOCATION: The proposed project is located at the intersection of Douglas Road and 

Grant Line Road and along Douglas Road and Grant Line Road 

appraoching the intersection in eastern Rancho Cordova.  

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The City of Rancho Cordova Public Works Department proposes to 

install a new traffic signal at the intersection of Douglas Road and Grant 

Line Road. The project will also include widening of Douglas Road and 

Grant Line Road approaching the intersection to accommodate left-

turn and right-turn pockets and bicycle lanes. The project will require 

right-of-way acquisition for the widening of Douglas Road. 

 

 
PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD: A 30 day public review period for the draft Mitigated Negative 
Declaration will commence on March 30, 2015 through April 28, 2015 for interested individuals 
and public agencies to submit written comments on the document.  Any written comments on 
the draft Mitigated Negative Declaration must be received at the above physical address or e-
mail address within the public review period.  Copies of the draft Mitigated Negative 
Declaration and Initial Study are available for review at the City of Rancho Cordova City Hall 
and the Rancho Cordova Library at 9845 Folsom Boulevard. 

 
 

 


